
 
 

GUARDIAN ANNOUNCES HIRING OF INVESTOR RELATIONS CONSULTING FIRM 
 
 

 
TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE: GX                  FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
CALGARY, ALBERTA – August 25, 2008 - Guardian Exploration Inc. (“Guardian” or the “Corporation”) (TSX 
Venture: GX) is pleased to announce that it has entered into a Consulting Services Agreement (the “Consulting 
Agreement”) with Virilian Communications (“Virilian”) based in Vancouver, British Columbia, to provide investor 
relations services to the Corporation.  Virilian will provide various services to the Corporation including the 
development and implementation of a corporate communications plan, investor relation services, shareholder 
relations services, public relations services, update and maintain the ACT database and market maintenance.  
The term of the Consulting Agreement is one year, commencing on August 13, 2008 and expiring on August 12, 
2009. The Consulting Agreement is subject to acceptance by the TSX Venture Exchange. 
 
As compensation, Guardian will grant Virilian 250,000 stock options at a price of $0.23 per share and pay Virilian 
a monthly salary $3,500 per month.  The options will vest as follows:  25% will vest 6 months after the date of 
grant, 25% will vest 12 months after the date of grant, 25% will vest 15 months after the date of grant and 25% 
will vest 18 months after the date of grant. 
 
About Virilian Communications: 
 
Virilian (and its principal) has over 20 years of business experience. For the past 14 years, the company has 
been extensively involved in corporate communications and corporate finance consulting for private and public 
companies in a number of industry sectors including oil and gas, metals and mining, where Virilian developed 
large scale corporate communications, marketing and investor relations programs. 
 
 
For further information please contact: 

Graydon Kowal 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
ph. (403) 269-5870  
 
Guardian Exploration Inc. 
550 – 435 4 Ave SW 
Calgary, AB 
T2P 3A8 
 
The TSX Venture Exchange does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news 
release. 

 


